May 14, 2012
Scott Steffen, P.E.

Bohannan Huston Inc.

7500 Jefferson St NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109
Re:
Cantata at the Trails Updated Drainage Report for CO 
Engineer’s Stamp and letter dated 4-30-12 (C09-D001B)

Dear Mr. Steffen,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-2-12, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for updated drainage report for CO until the following comments have been addressed:
· The sump inlet summary does not contain all of the contributing basins.  Since the inlets in Street 9 and 10 north of the clubhouse have not been built, basins B1F and B1E1 drain to sump inlet # 12.  In addition, the summary does not include the “park” area.  
· The next submittal should include Basins B1F and B1E1 as land treatment “C” and include the “park” area.

 If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.






Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E., CFM





Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
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C:
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